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February 14, 2025 

Dear Ebasa Temesgen:  

Congratulations! You have received a Thank a Teacher note from one of your students. Through the 
Thank a Teacher program, students convey how people like you have made a difference in their 
academic experience. Below is the note that your student submitted at thankateacher.umn.edu, 
highlighting the positive impact you have had.  

“Thank you for always being willing to help and support me! I was very lucky to have you as a TA. You're good 
at explaining things, you're thoughtful, and you're willing to work through an issue with me. I always learn 
something when I go to you. I appreciate you!” 

- Anonymous 

Since 1997, the Center for Educational Innovation (CEI), with the assistance of the Office of 
Information Technology, has formally recognized student feedback to University of Minnesota 
teachers through our Thank a Teacher program. We add our appreciation for your contribution to the 
academic and personal development of students.  

Sincerely,  

 

 

  

 

Beth Lewis, Ph.D.  
Vice Provost  
Faculty and Academic Affairs 

 Caroline Hilk, Ph.D.  
Director, Center for Educational Innovation 
Assistant Vice Provost, 
Office of Faculty and Academic Affairs 
 
 


